
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

NGC and CNC gas sales agreement imminent 

  

March 14th 2018 

The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (NGC) and Caribbean Nitrogen 
Company Limited (CNC) wish to announce that they have reached agreement on the key 
commercial terms of a gas supply agreement.  The companies are in the process of formalizing 
the required legal agreement and it is expected that this will be done imminently.  

Both companies also wish to convey their gratitude to the Honourable Stuart Young, Minister in 
the Office of the Prime Minister and the Honourable Franklyn Khan, Minister of Energy and 
Energy Industries, for their support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Lisa Burkett, Manager, Corporate Communications 
The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited  
Email: lisa.burkett@ngc.co.tt 

mailto:lisa@ngc.co.tt

